
 

1. “Friends of Allison Cargill House” is the name given to a group of people 
who wish to have or retain links with and generally support the work of 
Allison Cargill House: the Training and Activities Centre for Girlguiding 
East Lothian.  

2. Their aim and purpose is to provide opportunities for those who have 
been associated with Guiding or for those who have no links previously 
but who would now like to give support to meet in friendship, to be kept 
aware of developments at Allison Cargill House, to give financial help and 
generally assist Girlguiding East Lothian in promoting Allison Cargill 
House as its Training and Activities Centre. The Group is entirely self-
financing.  

3. Membership is open to anyone who wishes to be associated with the 
aims of Allison Cargill House as the Training and Activities Centre for 
Girlguiding East Lothian and who has paid the current annual 
subscription.  

4. Annual Subscription £10.00 payable in January each year. (Please note 
you can join at any time of the year.) 

We look forward to your interest and support as a Friend, thank you. 

Please email the following information to foachcontact@gmail.com  

NAME,  ADDRESS ,  POSTCODE,  Tel No and EMAIL ADDRESS  

Please tell us what links if any you currently have or have had with Guiding 
before?  

 
Send your £10 membership fee to  

Friends of Allison Cargill House 80-08-23 00391480 quoting reference NEW 

MEMBER and your SURNAME.


